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Semesterly Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the ongoing requirements listed in the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of semesterly reports with key information about your project. In addition to this form, please provide additional financial documentation and/or progress photos if available.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Eco Olympics

Date of Report Submission: 11 June 2021

Project Purpose: 
Eco Olympics’s overarching goal is to instill energy-saving habits in students that they will carry with them for a lifetime.

Detailed Accounting of Expenditures to Date:
No SSC money was spent this semester. A return transfer of funds back to the SSC account should be appropriate for this situation.

Project Progress to Date:
The Eco Olympics energy-saving did not happen this year due to continued stressors from the pandemic. We, the executive board, felt it was not possible to run a fair competition due to mismatched student residency numbers in the dormitories. With the chancellor’s message that campus will reopen in the fall semester, we feel confident that we can resume the competition at that time. 

Student Involvement and Outreach to Date:
The Eco Olympics executive committee is comprised of 6 students. When the competition happens, it engages students who live in residence halls by having them join their floor’s team. Students are further encouraged to get engaged with the team by applying for the executive board, where they can hold one of the officer positions and steer the organization by contributing their input and unique experiences.

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
The Eco Olympics social media presence is large, spanning across Facebook, Instagram and Campuslabs. We participated in virtual quad day last fall semester and will participate in quad day this coming fall semester. The Eco Olympics trophy, still on display in Allen Hall, is one of our most successful marketing tools because it drives curiosity and motivates students to sign up for their dorm team.

Additional Comments:
We’d like to give an extra special thanks to SSC for their continued support of Eco Olympics. Through all the challenges of the pandemic, SSC has always been supportive of our mission and guiding us through the steps we needed to take. Shoutout to Sammy Yoo for meeting with us in February to show us how to fill out the new fund request form. Thank you SSC!
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